Class of 1966 Logging In and 50th Reunion Story Book Instructions

- Visit our class's website: go.carleton.edu/1966.
- Select "Stories"



- You will be asked for your Carleton username and password.
 If you do not remember your password, select the "Need Help logging In?" tab to create one.
- From the Story Book page, select "Create My Bio." You will then be able to type your story in the text box and upload a current photo.

From the story book page, select the "In Memoriam" tab. You will be able to write a memory of one or more of your deceased classmates. (Again, you will need your username and password for this.) Click on the name of the person you would like to leave a memory for. Add your name and comments in the text boxes provided, and click "submit."

If you do not have access to the internet, you can send your story to the College. They are happy to submit the information online for you. For this you will need to:

- Submit text of up to 500 words.
- Send one current photo of you—with loved ones if you wish—color or black and white (these photos will be returned to you).

Mail to: Questions:
 Mary Niebur Mary Niebur

Carleton College 50th Reunion Office mniebur@carleton.edu

One North College Street 507-222-4198 Northfield, MN 55057 866-208-3889

We hope you are inspired. Please respond before that feeling passes, and submit your contribution to our book by October 31, 2015. New date: November 15